
South County Bridges
Meeting Agenda
December 3, 2021

12:30-1:30

1. Introduction & Greetings

a. Changes of Staff-

2. OMPP Update- Caitlin Hall temporarily stand-in for Chelsea’s role

3. Strategies

a. Capacity-Building- update on event with speaker Ray Lazano

b. Responsible Beverage Service - upcoming TIPS training

c. Narcan Training- incentive? Ideas to build attendance/new ways to
market

d. Vaping/Marijuana Toolkit- we have the resources to put together;
distribution?

4. Recent Events- Red Ribbon Week

5. Upcoming Events

6. Prevention Blog Posts- volunteers to submit entries are always needed!

7. Additional Notes & Closing- 2022 Meeting Flyer for website

No January Meeting!
Next Meeting February 4, 2021

HappyHolidays!!



South County Bridges
Meeting Agenda & MINUTES

December 3, 2021
12:30-1:30

1. Introduction & Greetings- Leslie Beers (Coordinator), Rick Brookman & Shelly
Guy (PACT Officers), Mindi Garrrett (DOH), Linda Buchannan (ELKS Deale),
Chelsea Neil (Pathways); 3 in-person, 3 via Zoom; total attendance = 6

a. Changes of Staff
i. Leslie Beers taken on role as Coordinator
ii. Resignation of Chair, Secretary, & Treasurer; will need to hold

elections in March 2022. Must be volunteers from community, focus
on membership recruitment & coalition awareness

2. OMPP Update- Caitlin Hall temporarily stand-in for Chelsea’s role

3. Strategies

a. Capacity-Building- update on event with speaker Ray Lazano- soft hold
date is 3/11, letting Ray decide where he will fit best (SOS or SADD
Conference, or something else?); depending on that decision, we are still
wanting to use him for Coalition Meeting Event to recruit members

i. At the start of 2022, we will be doing some door-knocking and
cold-calling to recruit membership and raise coalition awareness

ii. Police Community Relations Council (PCRC) meets monthly (every
3rd Thursday evening). We plan to collaborate and get on the
agenda for an upcoming meeting (February?) to raise awareness
and gain capacity

b. Responsible Beverage Service - upcoming TIPS training
i. Leslie has completed the TIPS Train-the-Trainer course and is now

certified to facilitate trainings



ii. Upcoming TIPS training in late January for restaurant employees of
various locations. Leslie will create a TIPS flyer specifically for SCB
Coalition to help promote TIPS in general for this region.

c. Narcan Training- incentive? Ideas to build attendance/new ways to
market- Looking into ways to market/advertise. Problem in the past is we
get registrations online, but then no-shows. Daytime class seems a better
option than evening. We can put advertisements in public places like
libraries, grocery stores, anywhere that allows public postings.

d. Vaping/Marijuana Toolkit- we have the resources to put together;
distribution- Get in touch with PTA and/or SADD Chapters as an outlet for
distribution; could distribute at Ray Lazano event or even SOS in southern
district schools if possible; Target audience for Prevention Toolkits is
middle school students & parents.

4. Recent Events- Red Ribbon Week- Linda distributed some of the Red Ribbon
supplies from the ELKS Deale and some went to Annapolis High School. Some
of the supplies left over that deal with vaping and smoking can go into the
Prevention Toolkit.

5. Upcoming Events
a. Upcoming TIPS training
b. Elections in March
c. Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!

6. Prevention Blog Posts- volunteers to submit entries are always needed! Blogs
can be a wide variety of topics that somehow relate to prevention; blogs are
posted every Monday, but must be submitted to Mindi the Friday before
hdgarr01@aacounty.org

7. Additional Notes & Closing- 2022 Meeting Flyer for website

a. Video Game Promotion! Get the word out about this awesome project,
available to any students in AACPS. Good idea to share through SADD
Chapters, PTA contacts, STEM Programs/teachers. An idea to have it
count as a student’s community service hours if at all possible would give
students incentive to participate.

***No January Meeting***
Next Meeting FEBRUARY 4, 2022

HappyHolidays!!

mailto:hdgarr01@aacounty.org

